From: Lisa Burwell [mailto:lburwell@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2015 4:09 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Hurt, Rashonda
Subject: Book Donations

Dear Mr. Berlin,

  I am writing on behalf of the Jeffery Manor Branch of the Chicago Public Library. In July,

2015 we received approximately 50 books from

Congresswoman Robin Kelly. These materials are

duplicates from the Library of Congress. 

  Some of of the materials will be sent to Better

World Books (BWB)and some may be added to the

branch collection upon further review.

Thank you,

Lisa A. Burwell, Branch Librarian
Chicago Public Library
